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October 6, L977

TO: PI,ANNING COMMISSION MEMBERS

AT THE PLANNTNG COMMISSTON MEETTNG OF OCTOBER 4 THERE I^IAS NO QUORUM

SO IT I,IAS DECIDED TO HAVE A SPECIAI, MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMTSSION

AT CITY HALL ON OCTOBER 11 AT 7:30 P. M.

ENCLOSED IS A COPY OF A DTSCUSSION PAPER PREPARED BY KENNETH TAY],OR,

CHAIRMAN OF THE ZONING COMMITTEE REQUESTING AN IMMEDIATE TÍALT ON ALL

RESTDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT OF TI,'IO (2) On MORE UNITS, ANNEXATTONS OF ALL

NATURE, TYPE AND CATEGORY, ZONE CHANGES, VARIANCES, CONDITIONAL USES,

ETC., SUBDIVISIONS, MOBILE HOME PARKS AND COURTS.

THIS I'{ATERIAL TS BEING SENT TO YOU IN ADVANCE SO YOU }ÍILL HAVE AN

OPPORTUNITY TO STUDY IT BEFORE THE MEETING. THE ZONING COMMITTEE T^IOULD

LIKE YOUR OPINIONS FOR OR AGAINST THIS REQUEST AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

A DECISION ON THTS REQUEST IS THE ONLY THING ON THE AGENDA FOR THE

OCTOBER 11 MEETING.

-H*^t*
Gertie Hannemann
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PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
OcÈober 11, L977

The joint meeting of the Planning Connnission and Zoníng Committee was called
to order by Chairman Bender. Present for the Planning Commission were Dan Reber,
A1 Swenson, Marsha Taylor and Brían Yerka. From the Zoning Committee were
Chairman Kenneth Taylor, Sandy Wallace and Dale Swenson. Lorraine Burris from
the Urbanízation Commíttee \^ras present and JÍm Kennedy, Assist.ant Planner for
the city. Tl:-*ty'b ¿,,t.'ñìyL\!-, -.. try ¡0o€n þLt ll . rr?)

BUTLDTNG MORATORIIJM

ffiiñ""î6fõT-ã"ing Committee $¡ent over his díscussion paper with the members

and a díscussion fo1lowed. There was a discussion regarding the 18 month norâ-
torium and the thought \^ras that thís should be changed to adoption of the Compre-
hensive Plan with a six month revie'r¡¡ of conditions. Rather than have no buildíng
on1-y ín residential, ít was decided that commercíal and industrial" should be added.
Mr. Tayl-or wíll revíse hÍs paper to reflect these changes and bring them back to
the Planning Conrníssion for their regular meetíng on October 18.

SITE REVIEI,I BOARD REPRESENTATIVE
No member of the Planning Commíssion is able to attend the meetíngs of the Site
Review Board which meets on the first and thírd Mondays of the month. Dale Swenson

expressed an interest in beíng the representatíve. This is not possibLe since it
must be a person who ís a member of the Planníng Commission. However, there are
tr¡ro terms expÍring at the end of December, L977 on the Síte Review Board and two
on the Planníng Conrnission.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 P. M.

Gertie Hannemann, Secretary


